
The Monthly Work Session of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

District #3, in the Township of Hanover 

County of Morris, Cedar Knolls, New Jersey 

September 14, 2010 
 

 

 
 Chairman Harrington declared that the September 14, 2010 monthly work session 

of the Board of Fire Commissioners, District #3, could not be held due to the lack of a 

quorum. 

 

Attendees:  Commissioners Thomas Harrington and Gary Keyser 

 

Absent:  Commissioners Joseph Martin, Paul Pilipie, Thomas Quirk 

 

 Chief James Davidson was also in attendance. 

 

 The next meeting will be the regular monthly meeting on October 7, 2010 at 7:00 

PM.   

 

       Respectfully submitted by: 

 

 

 

       _______________________ 

          Thomas Harrington, Chairman 


